Friends’ minutes for April 12th, 2022

In attendance:  Stephanie Stemberger, Cindy Suddarth, Michael Nelson, Jan Wassman, Sharon Fulton, Jennifer Cary, Arnie Schreck and Marsha Nelson.
No minutes were available, so we dispensed with the approvals.  Treasure’s report was reported via text message $3572.00.
Election of Officers:  Marsha made the motion to keep the same slate of officers.  Sharon seconded.  Motion passed.
Olive Ashurst Days:  Stephanie will check with city on dates for Sunday afternoons in September for opening at the new park shelter house.  After a date has been confirmed, the group will start to finalize plans.  
Next meeting:  June 14th at 6:30
Cindy motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Sharon seconded. 

